
Contact: Vince Gustafson, Deputy Director for Operations 
Urbana Public Works Department 
City of Urbana  
706 S. Glover Avenue 
217-384-2342 
vhgustafson@urbanaillinois.us 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
May 13, 2024 
 
 

URBANA SPECIAL EVENT STREET CLOSURE-2024 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY 
POLICE MEMORIAL 

 
East Main Street will be closed to through traffic between South Broadway Avenue and 
South Vine Street from approximately 9 a.m. until approximately 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, 
May 14, 2024, to accommodate the 2024 Champaign County Police Memorial. 
 
Questions or concerns may be directed to: 
Vince Gustafson, Deputy Director for Operations 
Urbana Public Works Department 
217-384-2342 
vhgustafson@urbanaillinois.us 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this event.  
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us 
 

 
##END## 
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